
An Australia Post 'people's bank' 

 

The Secretariat 
Financial System Division 
The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES ACT 2600 
 
18th December 2021 
 
To the Secretariat 
 
An Australia Post 'people's bank' 
would be what every Australian would greatly appreciate especially those living in the regional areas 
and where many presently are required to travel long distances to do their banking of which also 
includes some areas in the cities making it incumbent on the aged,the disabled and those in business 
and simply for the benefit of the general public as a whole this would be wonderful. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mary Crowe 
 


